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Comments: The proposed closing of forest along the Mogollon Rim, or the Rim Road 300 is an area that is often

travelled, hiked and used for camping.  This area of the forest, along with many others bring visitors from all over

the State of Arizona and other states, bring economic benefit to the White Mountain towns.   Closing these areas

will bring an economic impact to the White Mountain towns.  Furthermore, the Rim Road 300 is the main trail to

enable the  off road community the only means to visit other areas, such as Heber/Overgaard.  


